NORTHWOOD SOCCER CLUB
PUMAS TRAVEL SOCCER TRYOUT

Does your child enjoy playing soccer?
Looking to develop skills and play tougher competition?

AGES: Boys and girls born between 2010 and 2016 (Limited 2017 players may be allowed)
DATES: Sunday, June 23rd, 1:00pm - 2:30pm
LOCATION: Wellfield Park, 1200 N Main St, Nappanee, IN

TRAVEL SOCCER INFORMATION

NorthWood Soccer Club offers a travel soccer program for boys and girls in the U10 to U14 age groups
that compete in the Indiana Soccer League. For this upcoming year, kids born between 2010 and 2016
are eligible to play. A limited number of players born in 2017 may be permitted to play.

All teams play two seasons throughout the school year, one in the fall and one in the spring. Players are
not required to play both seasons, although it is highly recommended. Each season is 8-10 weeks with
the fall season starting in August, and the spring season starting in March. A season consists of two
practices per week and 1-2 games on the weekend. All practices and home games are at Wellfield Park
in Nappanee. Travel for away games is limited to northern Indiana.

Once a player is placed on a team, the cost per season is $200. The only other additional cost is the
uniform for around $100. Uniforms can be worn until the player grows out of them.

TRYOUT DAY INFORMATION

Tryout attendance is mandatory to be considered for team placement. This includes returning players. If a
player does not attend the tryout, then they may not be placed on a team. Our goal is to place all players
that attend the tryout on a team. There is no fee for trying out.

When arriving at the tryout, a parent must be present to check in their player(s). Players will then go to
their respective coach to be evaluated. Parents will have a brief meeting to discuss important information

for the upcoming season and fill out any needed forms.

Parents will receive an email within a week after the tryout with team placements and follow up
information on what is needed.

If you have questions ahead of the tryout, please email northwoodpumas@gmail.com



